
 

Route 50 Road Work Delayed Until Upcoming Weekend of March 22-23 

INTERSECTION WORK SCHEDULED FOR ROUTE 50 AND STONECROFT BLVD.   

I wanted to update you on the Route 50 road work that had been scheduled for last 

weekend.  Due to bad weather, the contractor was not able to do the work, and it has been 

rescheduled for this coming weekend.  On the night of March 22 (weather permitting), beginning 

at approximately 8:00pm and continuning through the day on March 23, there will be signal 

work taking place at the intersection of Route 50 and Stonecroft Blvd. in Fairfax County.  The 

permanent signal poles and signal heads will be removed, and new temporary signal poles will 

be installed with new overhead span wire and temporary signal heads.  

Lane closures will be up in both the Eastbound and Westbound directions of Route 50 until 

completion.  Also, police officers will be stopping traffic periodically so that the signal 

subcontractor can remove the permanent poles and install the new temporary signal poles and 

new span wire.  Upon completion of the work, the new intersection will be fully operational and 

the traffic configuration through the intersection will stay the same. 

It is advised that delays are anticipated on Saturday, and it is recommended to utilize alternate 

routes.  

For more information on the Route 50 widening project, visit here.  
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